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Summary
Ms C, who works for an advice and support agency, complained on behalf of her client (Mr A) about the care and

treatment provided to him at Uist and Barra Hospital. Mr A was catheterised (a process that involves inserting a

tube to the patient's urethra to allow urine to drain freely from the bladder for collection), and Ms C complained

that this was done unnecessarily, and without his consent. She also complained that the record-keeping for this

admission was not of an appropriate standard.

We took independent advice from a consultant physician and a nurse. We found that it had been necessary from

a medical standpoint to catheterise Mr A. We also found that whilst Mr A's consent was not documented, there is

no requirement for this and there was no evidence to suggest that Mr A did not consent to catheterisation. We

considered that record-keeping was of a reasonable standard. We did not uphold these aspects of Ms C's

complaint.

Ms C also complained that Mr A's initial verbal complaints were not handled appropriately. The board accepted

that this was the case and we, therefore, upheld this aspect of Ms C's complaint.

Recommendations
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